
 
Town of Arnprior 

Regular Meeting of Council: December 13, 2021 

Correspondence Package Number A-21-Dec-13 

Correspondence Package No. A-21-Dec-13 

Recommendation: 

That the Correspondence Package Number. A-21-Dec-13 be received, and that the 

recommendations outlined be brought forward for Council’s consideration.   

Action Items: 

1. Support Resolution – Township of Amaranth & Municipality of Mattice-Val 

Côté – MPAC Assessment  

That Council of the Corporation of the Town of Arnprior receive the resolution 

from the Township of Amaranth and Municipality of Mattice-Val Côté; and  

Be It Resolved That Council of the Town of Arnprior supports the Township of 

Amaranth and Mattice-Val Côté resolutions, and urges the government of Ontario 

to reconsider its decision and to direct MPAC to proceed with a province-wide 

assessment update in order for Ontario Municipalities to be able to collect 

property taxes based upon actual property values; and  

Further That a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Premier of Ontario, 

MPAC, AMO, The County of Renfrew, MP Cheryl Gallant, MPP John Yakabuski, 

the Township of Amaranth and the Mattice-Val Côté. 

 



Subject: RE: Municipality of Mattice - Val Côté Resolution - MPAC assessment 
 
Council of the Township of Amaranth at the regular meeting of Council held on November 17, 2021 
wished to show support to Municipality of Mattice – Val Cote and passed the following motion: 
 

Resolution #9 
Moved by: H. Foster – Seconded by: C. Gerrits 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT: 

 
Council for the Township of Amaranth support the resolution of the Municipality of 
Mattice-Val Cote and urges the government of Ontario to reconsider its decision and to 
direct MPAC to proceed with a province-wide assessment update in order for Ontario 
Municipalities to be able to collect property taxes based upon actual property values, 
and; 
FURTHER THAT a copy of this resolution be forwarded to the Premier of Ontario, to 
MPAC, to AMO, to all Ontario municipalities and to our federal and provincial 
government representatives.  
CARRIED 

 
 
Thank you, Nicole 
Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A. (she/her) 
CAO/Clerk – Acting Treasurer | Township of Amaranth 
374028 6th Line | Amaranth | ON | L9W 0M6 
Tel: 519-941-1007 ext. 227 | Fax: 519 - 941-1802  

Our Offices are now open to the public by “appointment only” basis for all services 
including payment of accounts.  To book your appointment, please call 519-941-1007.  Masks 
are required when attending the municipal office. 
  
For accurate information on COVID-19 please visit: www.ontario.ca/COVID-19 
 

 
DISCLAIMER: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 
individual or entity to which they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender. 
Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of the Township of Amaranth. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for 
the presence of viruses. The Township of Amaranth accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus 
transmitted by this email.  
 
 
 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__www.ontario.ca_COVID-2D19&d=DwMFAw&c=euGZstcaTDllvimEN8b7jXrwqOf-v5A_CdpgnVfiiMM&r=j1VYLl543WC9XXLAQIsdr98miuQWRlI2KST2hFoR_qg&m=fe1bXnKkIb7JcfaT-4XRBCV2h2tSDwliTzDPaNTP1bw&s=xMUeMqEDh2GH8SVhesjORPwh_-O0XYWbg-s4EiDUSS8&e=


From: Guylaine Coulombe <gcoulombe@matticevalcote.ca>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 12:58 PM 
Subject: Municipality of Mattice - Val Côté Resolution - MPAC assessment 
 
Good afternoon everyone, 
 
Enclosed herewith you will find our Council’s resolution asking the provincial government to reconsider 
its decision to postpone, once again, the property assessment updates. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Guylaine Coulombe 
CAO/Clerk 
Municipality of Mattice – Val Côté 
P.O. Bag : 129 
Mattice, Ontario 
P0L 1T0 
 
Tel :  705-364-6511 
Email :  gcoulombe@matticevacote.ca 
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